
 

 

The Department of Chemical Engineering hosts some of the best performing students from various 

parts of the world. Yet, due to differences Mathematics curriculum around the globe, the expertise level varies 

significantly among the students. This can make 1st year Mathematics course seem a bit more challenging. Pre-sessional 

content has been developed for bridging the differences before joining the College. Despite this, student and GTA 

feedback has highlighted challenges faced by students in 1st year. Importantly, student engagement with Mathematics 

during drop-in sessions remains very low.  

We are interested to work with a motivated student who has found the Mathematics course particularly challenging 

and to discuss how best to support their journey. The work aims to create a fostering learning environment by 

promoting peer-interactions and enhance student learning experience using evidence-based pedagogical approaches 

such as peer- and team-based learning. The project will take a staff-student partnership approach to brainstorm and 

implement ideas ranging from peer learning to student societies for Mathematics. We hope to redesign the way we 

deliver drop-in sessions.  

As a student partner, you will engage closely with the staff partner to identify different strategies based on literature 

and your/peer experiences. You will take lead on designing surveys and gathering feedback from your peers and 

potentially also test this during the summer. Student partners’ views and ideas will form integral components for this 

implementation. This partnership will offer a unique opportunity to bring upon tangible change to increase student 

engagement and improve student experiences for future cohorts.  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=B3WJK4zudUWDC0-CZ8PTB_t-9TqncRVEgbwvGN0hHf1UQjlLTUozUTVUWEMzRTVSMVpXQ05VQjRTTS4u&web=1&wdLOR=cE23A75C2-75EF-4F35-B272-5B90DE18D086

